LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
October 26, 2020

TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Google Enterprise

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve
the purchase of Google Enterprise for staff and students, from CDW-G at a cost of
$60,000 per year for three years, for a total cost of $180,000.

RATIONALE:

The purchase of Google Enterprise will provide our staff and students with additional
access to full features of Google platforms when the free version ends this fall. This
purchase supports the need for continued learning through our Google Classrooms and

Google Meet. Examples of improvements with Google Meet are longer meeting times,
the ability to record meetings, and the future opportunity to host breakout rooms.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

The funding for this purchase will come from the General Fund.

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer

EXHIBITS:

Attachment



